Tiny Stitches

Newsletter August 2015

From the Business Meeting

We received grant from Hart EMC foundation.

There were no changes in the machine inventory.

We gave out 48 layette (1376 items) and 18 burials this month. So far for the year, we have given 253 layettes (8934 items) and 63 burials.

We will now be giving layettes to Mercy Care, a group that aids Latina women who are pregnant. They provide education and training at St. Joseph's Hospital and work through clinics in Norcross, Sandy Springs, and Chamblee. The women use several hospitals for delivery. This month we gave them 24 layettes and 12 burials to start. We don't know yet how many they will ask for on a regular basis.

We will be getting some publicity soon. There will be an article in a neighborhood newsletter and possibly an article in Suwanee Magazine

Ruth Danner has a book, Making a World of Difference- One Quilt at a Time, to be out in November. She interviewed a Tiny Stitches volunteer and our story will be included in it.

Suwanee Sewing Circle, a group of girls 8-13 years old are doing a service project for us.

We are working on a budget for spending the money we received from Jackson EMC Foundation.

Rosa McGeehin who has been making the dog beds, is moving from the area so we will no longer be collecting scraps for the dog beds.

Needs for Next Month

Sleepers Gowns Boy Lap-front shirts Fabric hats Large Tote Bags Quilts

Upcoming Meetings

Pre-Pack will be August, 26 at 9:00 AM, at Your Extra Attic, 130 Peachtree Industrial Blvd. Sugar Hill. There will be no Business Meeting for September. We will pack layettes on September 2, at 9:00 AM.

r			